
Dear Mr. Thuaire 

I live in Caenwood Court next door to Athlone House and I am incensed by the NIMBY objections 
to the new development. I like the design and I trust you will afford the owner a consent to allow 
him to build. I believe a site owner should be allowed to construct a building which meets 
planning requirements and if the present application does meet them, I will look forward to seeing 
the new property in due course, even thought will experience a measure of inconvenience during 
the building period. Perhaps the objectors would like to pull down Kenwood House also as it is 
out of scale with all the other properties around it as well! 

Additionally, I note that the objectors describe the proposed house as a "Palace". This is 
inflammatory and has overtones of racism. 

Yours etc. 

Michael Haltrecht 


